To: Call for Abstract










Date: May 7, 2010

Second Conference
of the 

Institute of Coptic Studies 
September 2011
on

Aspects of Coptic Heritage

From 10th to 14th Centuries A.D. 

Shedding more light on the epoch
Under the auspices of H.H. Pope Shenouda III
Pope of Alexandria and Patriarch of the See of St. Mark

Dear Colleagues,
Due to the importance of the said epoch, which witnessed remarkable changes in Literature, Translation, Art, Architecture and other aspects of Coptic civilization, the Institute calls the specialists to participate in.

The abstracts should be sent by the end of June 2010.

Best Regard,









        Dean 







Dr. Antoun Yacoub Mikhail


E-mail: instituteofcoptic@yahoo.com; instituteofcoptic@hotmail.com
Tel: 26851594-24882526

Fax: 26851594


